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Dear friends, i am writing to encourage the complete cessation of hydraulic fracturing and all
associated activities. Although natural gas may be a "clean burning" energy source, the process of
its extraction, transportation and storage are rife with opportunities for catastrophic failure, as has
already been demonstrated across the nation. Human error is Central to these failures, and unless it
can be eliminated I feel strongly that safer alternatives should be given priority. Thank you for this
opportunity.
 


